Welcome to 2nd Grade!

Dear Families,

 
Welcome to 2nd grade!  I am so excited to have your child in my class this year.  We are going to have an awesome year!  I know with starting a new year, everyone is excited and a bit curious about their new teacher, so let me tell you a bit about myself.  This is my 13th year of teaching.  All of which have been at Wintergreen Primary teaching 2nd grade.  I obtained my teaching degree from East Carolina University and I am a National Board Certified Teacher.  I absolutely love teaching and have many fun things planned for this year.  My husband is also a teacher.  He teaches band at Hope Middle.  We have a little girl named Kylie, who just turned 3 years old.
Below is a list of the school supplies your child will need this year.  Please send these items in as soon as possible.  Once again, welcome to 2nd grade and to our classroom.  We are going to have a great year!

(Mrs. Castro

__________________________________________________________________
School Supply List

•
1   bookbag  (NO rolling bookbags please.  They do not fit in our storage cubbies.)

•

2   large boxes of tissues


•

4   spiral wide ruled notebooks (1 subject, 70 sheets)
•

24   Pencils (#2)

•

1   pack of pencil-top erasers

•
1   pack of 500 sheets of wide-ruled notebook paper 

(or individual packs of wide ruled paper totaling 500 sheets) 

•

1   Pencil box - to keep pencils and crayons in

•

3   Plastic folders w/3 prongs (2 pocket folders made of heavy-duty plastic)
•

2   packs of (3 x 5) index cards 

***Please send in ALL of the above school supplies.  
We will keep the extras in storage and distribute 
them to your child as needed.  This will help to 
                                            eliminate waste and students not being prepared.

